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It is very important that we receive responses for the Lead & Copper Rule Project. We l l . U
are required to submit all inventory within the borough to EPA. @ N @ @
Submission Deadline is January 15th. . SHAREmmEAS .
The Mayor is looking for your help with community
engagement
If you know your line is copper, please still submit the survey. Submit ideas to mayor@littlestownboro.org or

in person during upcoming office hours

@ Savvy Citizen

Any questions during this process please contact Lindsay Mon - Fri from 8am to noon.

Information on the Lead & Copper Rule



http://www.littlestownborough.org/departments/meetings
http://www.littlestownborough.org/
https://savvycitizenapp.com/citizen
https://littlestown.authoritypay.com/
http://www.littlestownborough.org/departments/lead-survey
https://www.epa.gov/ground-water-and-drinking-water/revised-lead-and-copper-rule
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